
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Marple Post Office® 

95 Stockport Road, Marple, Stockport, SK6 6AA 
 

Local Public Consulation Decision  

 
I’m writing further to my letter dated in November, in which we advised you of our 

proposal, subject to consultation, to move the above Post Office to new premises at Unit 2, 
Ridgedale Centre, Hollins Lane, Marple, Stockport, SK6 6AW.   

 
I’m now please to confirm that the current branch will close at 16:00 on 18 August 2018, with 

the new branch opening at the new address at 09:00 on 04 September 2018. During this 
short period of closure customers requiring Post Office facilities may use any convenient Post 

Office branch. Details of a nearby Post Office service are provided below for your convenience.  

 
 Hazel Grove Post Office, 114 London Road, Hazel Grove, SK7 4AG 

 Marple Bridge Post Office, 14-16 Town Street, Marple Bridge, SK6 5AA 
 

If there are any unforeseen changes which mean these dates change, posters will be displayed 
in store to let customers know.  

 
We hope that you and our customers will continue to support your new Post Office branch.  

 

Yours faithfully 
 

Liam Jones 
 
 

Liam Jones 
Area Network Change Manager 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

How to contact us: 
 

comments@postoffice.co.uk    
FREEPOST Your Comments     

postofficeviews.co.uk 
  

 



 

Post Office Limited is committed to protecting your privacy. Information about how we do this, can 

be found on our website at postoffice.co.uk/privacy 

 

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger print, 

audio or braille call 03452 66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55. 
 

How to contact us: 
 

  comments@postoffice.co.uk    Customer Helpline: 03452 66 01 15 

        Textphone: 03457 22 33 55 

 FREEPOST Your Comments     

Please note this is the full address to     www.postoffice.co.uk 

use and no further address details  

are required.  

http://www.postoffice.co.uk/privacy

